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Happy Friday Everyone! 
 
Welcome back to the new Summer Term. I always feel the Summer Term is my favourite term of the year. It’s a 
time when, hopefully, we can enjoy the sun on our school field, take part in the many summer sporting events – 
not least our Annual Sports Day and take the children out on the many trips and events we have planned. Some 
of this term’s highlights include the start of specialist cricket coaching for our KS2 children, the Beech Class 
residential to PGL Marchant’s Hill, Birch Class trip to Beaulieu, Maple Class visiting Bignor Roman Villa, Acorn 
Class on the beach trip to West Wittering, Pine Class to Champs Hill, our Summer Fayre and Colour Run, a visit 
to West’s Wood Fair, our choir Summer Concert in the parish church and our Year 5 and 6 performance of Bugsy 
Malone in the Memorial Hall in July and finally, our whole school trip to West Wittering Beach. 
 
The Summer Term is also tempered with some emotion as we begin to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6’s as 
they prepare to move on to their new schools. Our leavers will be taking part in a number of activities marking 
the end of the time with us. These includes the annual Leavers Celebration in Chichester Cathedral, the Leavers 
Service and Picnic, an overnight camp at Stedham and a final leavers assembly where we can share some 
memories with parents and children alike. I am sure our Year 6 parents are filled with some trepidation as they 
move to their new school but I do know that there are many transition events planned throughout the coming 
term to help in making that change go more smoothly. If you do have any concerns about the transition to their 
new school please pop in for a chat. It’s always good to talk. 
 
With every best wish 
 

Mark 
 

 
COFFEE & CROISSANT CHANGE OF DATE REMINDER 
A reminder that our next Coffee & Croissant Morning will take place this coming Monday 28th April at 9am. If 
you haven’t had the chance to attend one yet, put the date in your diary and pop in for a friendly chat with 
other parents and our SENCO. We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
THE CASE OF THE MISSING FLYER! 
We are writing to apologize for the recent technical glitch that affected you receiving the Easter Edition of the 
Friday Flyer. We are currently looking into the how we circulate the Flyer to ensure this does not happen again. 
But in the meantime, please be assured you can always access the Flyer from our website by using the 
following link Download our Friday Flyer here The Easter Edition of our Flyer can be accessed via the link also. 
 
 
  

https://www.midhurst-primary-school.co.uk/parents/monday-memo/
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Photographs from the recent Oak Class residential at 
PGL Little Canada on the Isle of Wight. 
 
 



   

 

MIDHURST C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL | Tel: 01730 813526 | e-mail: office@midhurstprimary.co.uk 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

A COUPLE OF DATE CHANGES FOR YOUR DIARY  

 

TUESDAY 10TH JUNE – NEW INTAKE EVENING (was Wednesday 11th June)  

 

FRIDAY 13th JUNE – MIDHURST CofE PRIMARY SUMMER FAYRE & COLOUR RUN! (was Friday 

20th June) 

 

 

  

Date Event/Activity Details 

Monday 28th April Coffee/Croissant morning   
 
Residential for Beech class 
Hazel class – PE today 
Littlewoods – Acorn class 

9-9.45am with Mrs Chance in the school hall – all 
welcome 
PGL – Marchant Hill 
Please come in PE kit 
Group 1 

Tuesday 29th April Residential for Beech class 
Birch, Hazel & Maple – PE today 
Aspire Football club 

PGL – Marchant Hill 
Please come in PE kit 
3.30 – 4.30pm 

Wednesday 30th 
April 

Beech, Pine & Oak – PE today 
Girls Football club 

Please come in PE kit 
3.30 – 4.30pm 

Thursday 1st May Birch class – PE today 
Swimming – Maple class 
Forest School 

Please come in PE kit 
Am 
Beech class – group 1 

Friday 2nd May Maple, Beech, Pine & Oak – PE 
today 
Cricket club – KS2 

Please come in PE kit 
 
3.30 – 4.15pm 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday School closed 
Tuesday 6th May Birch, Hazel & Maple – PE today 

School Class Photos 
Aspire Football club 

Please come in PE kit 
Please send you child in smart uniform 
3.30 – 4.30pm 

Wednesday 7th May Beech, Pine & Oak – PE today 
Girls Football club 

Please come in PE kit 
3.30 – 4.30pm 

Thursday 8th May Birch class – PE today 
Swimming – Maple class 
Forest School 

Please come in PE kit 
Am 
Beech class – group 1 

Friday 9th May Maple, Beech, Pine & Oak – PE 
today 
Cricket club – KS2 

Please come in PE kit 
 
3.30 – 4.15pm 
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